
TRANSIT WINDSOR 
DETOUR NOTICE 

 

Number: 2025-D-88 Date Issued:       August 25, 2025  
To: ALL ROUTE 250 OPERATORS   
Subject: SYDNEY MARENTETTE CONSTRUCTION 

 
Construction remains ongoing on Sydney Avenue between Marentette Avenue and Division Road 
and Marentette Avenue between Sydney Avenue and EC Row Ave. As a result of this construction, 
Route 250 will be on detour. This detour will begin on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, and is 
expected to be in effect until the end of September. Starting at the beginning of service on 
Tuesday, September 2, 2025, the following detour will be in effect for Route 250: 
 
Route 250 
Eastbound 
 
Devonshire Mall to 
Right to get to Bus Turn around east of Cineplex to 
Follow exit to Howard to 
Right on Howard to  
Right on Grand Marais to  
Right on Elsmere to  
Left on North Service to  
Regular route 
 
 
Route 250 
Westbound 
 
Regular route on North Service to  
Right on Elsmere to  
Left on Grand Marais to 
Left on Howard to  
Left into Devonshire Mall entrance before Sydney  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Planning Department 


